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Joseph M. Ke rne II, County Administrator 
John Zaragoza, Director, Emergency Medical Services 

Sheriff Steve LOfti~ 
Subject: Commissioning of Emergency Medical Officer 

Date: August 7,2012 

This memo is a request for the commissioning of Greenville County EMS 
Paramedic, Joshua Ellis Brown to serve as member of the Greenville County 
Sheriff's Office Swat Team as an emergency medical officer. 

Mr. Brown has met all the necessary requirements for commissioning under the 
Code of Laws of the State of South Carolina. He has been subjected to the 
required background investigation, undergone rigorous testing and is scheduled 
to attend the South Carolina Criminal Justice Academy to complete Academic 
requirements for certification. 

The attached document outlines the requirements for the commissioning of law 
enforcement personnel under County Ordinance 2114, and will require the 
signature of County Council. Once we are notified that the attached document 
has been executed, I will be pleased to commission this individual. 
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